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I refer you to my previous objection of May 13th,  this was sent when Burhou View previously applied for the 
same large balcony. My objection remains the same, a first-floor balcony of this size will give whoever stands 
on it a view across the boundary hedges directly into the properties on both sides of Burhou View as well as 
more than one property on the road along Platte Saline thereby invading any existing privacy.

Regards, 
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Western neighbours looking towards the house and decking of neighbour beyond. 


